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Position on Bills at 2025
Session of Oregon Legislature:

SB 92 :  Support

The Oregon Progressive Party supports the -2 amendment to SB 92, which would
generally allow larger solar electricity projects to be connected to the grids
maintained by the privately-owned utilities.  Reasons are amply stated by Alan
Journet and by he Oregon Solar + Storage Industries Association.
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